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City of Delta

April 12, 2021

Dr. Victoria Lee, President and CEO
Fraser Health

Suite 400, Central City Tower
13450 - 102nd Avenue

Surrey, BC V3T OH1

Dear Dr. Lee,
Re: Delta Fire Department Participation as COVID-19 Immunizers

Thank you for your letter dated April 1, 2021, requesting Delta’s support in expanding
your pool of COVID-19 immunizers. | am very pleased to offer additional support from
Delta’s Fire Department to help accelerate the vaccination program.

Delta’s firefighters are currently trained to Emergency Medical Responder level and the
additional online training has been offered to them. We are continuing to enroll them
into the Clinical Lab and Proficiency Skills Checklist training, as it is made available by
Fraser Health.

We have advised your staff that our trained firefighters will be available to fill staffing
needs at immunization clinics effective April 10, 2021. We appreciate this opportunity to
assist in BC’s largest immunization strategy ever, and would like to thank Fraser Health
for its leadership in co-ordinating this enormous effort.

Yours truly,

—
George V. Harvie
Mayor

cc. Sean McGill, City Manager

Guy McKintuck, Fire Chief
Neil Dubord, Chief Constable
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